
All San Mateo County residents deserve equitable opportunities to
be healthy. We recognize historical and current structural policies and
practices that continue to harm Black, indigenous, & people of color
(BIPOC) communities. Everyone, as a whole is also harmed when one
segment of the population is not able to fully participate in society and
reach their full potential.

We are a majority BIPOC county and demographic forecasts show
this trend increasing over time. We have a moral imperative to ensure
every race/ethnicity is given equitable opportunities in our country,
and we will all be better off because of it. 

Our aim is to create a strong, inclusive and resilient community
where all people can flourish. We believe that by dismantling laws,
programs and/or practices that perpetuate racial inequities, and
standing up new laws, programs and/or practices that improve racial
equity, all of San Mateo County will be better positioned to meet the
needs of today, as well as tomorrow.  

GAREGARE
San Mateo County Health

OUR VISION:


